
EMPLOYEE OF THE QUARTER 
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It is hereby certified that Theresa Wright has been selected 
by her colleagues at the Transportation Agency for Monterey County as the 

Employee of the Quarter for October 1 – December 31, 2018. 
 

The Agency employees recognize Theresa Wright for having a great attitude, her professionalism, diligence, and her 
hard work on the TAMC Excellence awards and TAMC Annual Report. Most notably they appreciate her hard work 

on Media Coverage, News Release and preparing the weekly Cone Zone Construction Report 
 

On behalf of the Board of Directors and staff of the Transportation Agency for Monterey County,                                   
it is our great pleasure to recognize Theresa Wright for her exemplary service. 

 
 

Recognized By Acknowledged By 
  

________________ ________________ 
TAMC Chair 
Robert Huitt 

Executive Director 
Debra L. Hale 

Date: February 27, 2019 

 


